[image: Logo, company name

Description automatically generated]


Healthy Champion Communication-November
November is National Gratitude Month and we at BHC are grateful for schools like yours that are working hard to improve school health!  Research shows that people who practice gratitude every day are not only happier but healthier. Grateful people tend to sleep better, have lower stress levels, exercise more often, and eat healthier. We hope you and your students find time this month to concentrate on a few things you are grateful for! 
During the Month of November: 
· Schedule your monthly check-in with your BHC coordinator and complete your monthly survey (DUE NOV 8)!

· Ensure the Healthy Eating lessons are being taught: We recommend you teach the Fruits and Vegetables lesson in the month of November. Eat a Rainbow is a great companion lesson for classrooms interested in an additional lesson as well. 

· Send the November BHC staff email.  Attached here you will find a script to assist you with communication. Feel free to edit however works best for your school community. 

· Ensure healthy tips of the day are being communicated as well as newsletter inserts and parent tip sheets. 
· Complete your Healthy Champion Paperwork: This month you will be emailed paperwork from our BHC Team. Be on the lookout for an email titled BHC-Paperwork sent from Alicia O’Connell (alicia.o.connell@wayne.edu).
· Following us on social media is a great way to share additional BHC information. All our parent tip sheets are available in png format for you to share on your school's social media in the folder here! 
Quick Links
· Fruits and Vegetables Video 
· Staff Fruit Challenge
· November PA Breaks
· November Newsletters Inserts
· November Healthy Announcements
· November BHC Staff Email
· Healthy@home: Roasted Veggies, Fruit Forward, and Shop by Season. You can find the png versions of these here in case you want to post them on your school's social media accounts! Also new this month is our Parent Tip Page on our website. This link allows your parents to translate the information into the available language options. 
Your BHC Boxes are running late. 
We are sorry for the delay! 
You should receive your posters by the middle of November.
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